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AVETMISS support 
Our Client Support team is available to 
help you between 8.45am and 5pm 
(ACST). The team can be contacted in 
a number of ways: 

submit:  contact form 
email:  support@ncver.edu.au 
phone:  08 8230 8400 
toll free:  1800 649 452 

 

AVETMISS reporting  

USI transcript update tool 

The USI transcript update tool is available for adding and/or 
updating 2023 AVETMISS activity. 

This tool cannot be used for training that includes 2024 dates as this 
data must be reported via your normal reporting method. 

Further information regarding the tool is available in the AVS User 
Guide. 

Quarter 2 reporting 

The collection window for Q2 2024 (covering the period January to 
June 2024) fee-for-service activity submissions direct to NCVER will 
be open from 1-14 August 2024. 

If you submit your fee-for-service data via a State Training Authority 
(STA), please ensure you are aware of their submission dates. 

For more information on quarterly reporting and collection dates, 
please see our fact sheet. 

AVETMISS Validation Software (AVS) User accounts 

The biggest issue RTOs had this year during their annual AVETMISS 
reporting was access to AVS following a change of personnel and 
updating organisation or user details. Please note: 

 AVS has been set up for RTOs to control who has access within 
their organisation. As RTO users with appropriate access are 
able to add and amend data directly to student USI transcripts, 
it is important to review access regularly and to deactivate 
anyone who has left your organisation. 

 User email addresses cannot be updated within AVS. A new user 
needs to be created, and then the previous user and their email 
address can be deactivated. 

 Whilst validations in AVS are checked against TGA, any updates 
made via ASQANet are not reflected in AVS – the systems are not 
linked. Details in AVS must be updated separately e.g., changes 
to CEO or legal/business names. However, you will still be able 
to submit data because the RTO number is used for reporting 
compliance purposes.

JUNE 2024 

IN THIS EDITION 

 AVETMISS reporting 
 Student Outcome 

Survey 
 No Frills 

https://www.ncver.edu.au/support/support/support-form
mailto:support@ncver.edu.au
https://www.ncver.edu.au/__data/assets/file/0017/10565/AVS_User_Guide.pdf
https://www.ncver.edu.au/__data/assets/file/0017/10565/AVS_User_Guide.pdf
https://www.ncver.edu.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0020/2455400/CS_Fact_Sheet_-_Quarterly_Reporting.pdf


 

Page 2 

DATA SUPPORT BULLETIN 

 Each organisation should have a Primary Contact (this is the legally responsible officer for the organisation 
– the person listed as CEO on TGA). We will continue to add the current CEO as listed on TGA where there 
is no Primary Contact in AVS. 

NCVER can assist with making changes to access with the written authorisation of the CEO listed on 
training.gov.au (TGA). For further information on user maintenance and roles, please see our fact sheet. 

 

 

Australia’s largest survey of VET students is now underway 
The National Student Outcomes Survey has opened for students who completed a VET qualification, course, 
or subject in 2023.  

Close to a million students are being contacted and asked about their satisfaction with training, employment 
and further study outcomes. NCVER is developing a new online product for eligible RTOs to 
access information about their students’ satisfaction and post-training outcomes. If we receive enough 
responses from your students, we will provide you with access to this free online product by February 2025 
via NCVER’s secure DataHub. 

Use the free kit provided by NCVER to help you promote the survey to former and current students. 

Visit the NCVER Portal for more information. 

 

Last chance to register for ‘No Frills’! 
Only 3 weeks to go until NCVER’s annual National VET Research Conference ‘No Frills’ so if you haven’t 
registered, NOW is the time!  

‘No Frills’ will provide an exciting opportunity for those working in the tertiary education sector to discover 
the latest in VET research and gain invaluable insights from industry experts. Our jam-packed program 
features a Ministerial address, two keynote presentations, two interactive discussion panels, 30 concurrent 
presentations, four pre-conference PD workshops plus ample networking opportunities!  

Don’t miss your chance to hear how VET partnerships are powering a dynamic workforce across many sectors.  

‘No Frills’ will be held at North Metropolitan TAFE, Perth from Wednesday 10 to Friday 12 July 2024.  
Click here to register and find out more. 

 

https://www.ncver.edu.au/__data/assets/pdf_file/0017/2141081/NCVER_CS_Fact_Sheet_-_User_Maintenance.pdf
https://www.ncver.edu.au/research-and-statistics/student-outcomes-survey/sos-rto-reports
https://www.ncver.edu.au/datahub
https://www.ncver.edu.au/research-and-statistics/collections/student-outcomes/Student-Outcomes-Survey-promo-kit
https://www.ncver.edu.au/research-and-statistics/national-student-outcomes-survey
https://www.ncver.edu.au/news-and-events/events/ncver-no-frills-conference-2024/33rd-national-vet-research-conference-no-frills-2024-program
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